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July 21, 2006 
 
 
To: Dr. Paul Twomey   Dr. Vinton G. Cerf 
 President/CEO   Chairman of the Board 
 ICANN    ICANN 
 4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 13800 Coppermine Rd., Suite 384 
 Marina del Rey, CA 90292-6601 Herndon, VA 20171 
 
 
Subject: SnapNames Legal Action against ICANN 
 
 
Dear Paul and Vint: 
 
SnapNames has elected to withdraw its legal action against ICANN.  We have instructed 
our attorneys to so notify the court, and they will also be in touch with your attorneys 
accordingly. 
 
Our company is well aware of the strategic work being done at ICANN at present, the 
progress made with ccTLD managers, and the ongoing discussion with the US 
government and international organizations about the role and scope of ICANN.  
SnapNames is prepared to contribute constructively to further development in our 
industry and effective cooperation.  If there is any way we can contribute to the 
productive development of ICANN, I trust you will call on us. 
 
 
Best Regards. 
 

 
Sudhir Bhagwan 
Chairman & CEO 
Tel: 503-459-5718 
Cell: 503-330-7679 
eFax: 503-914-1420 
Email: sudhirb@snapnames.com 


